
 
October 7, 2015 

 

Vandalia Community Preservation Association to Celebrate 20 Years 
Featuring a Soup Supper and Gospel Concert with Lloyd Wood and Friends 

 
 
Members of the Vandalia Community Preservation Association (VCPA) are gearing up for a celebration 

in honor of their twenty years in existence.  Founded in 1995, the VCPA exists to preserve, restore, and 

maintain the Vandalia Chapel and School House located in Vandalia, Indiana.   

 

On Sunday, October 25, at 4:00 p.m., the VCPA will host a Soup Supper and Gospel Concert featuring 

Lloyd Wood and friends.  Tickets for the event will be $10, and will include chili, drink, and homemade 

pie; as well as admission to the Lloyd Wood concert.  All proceeds will benefit the  
VCPA for the preservation of the Chapel and School House.   

 
The event will also include a silent auction.  All auction items will be on display at the Carnegie Building 

in Spencer Tuesday, October 20
th

 through Friday, October 23
rd

, from 8 o’clock a.m. until noon.  Those 

interested in bidding are encouraged to place their bids during those hours.  Bids will also be accepted at 

the event, and winners will be announced that evening.  All proceeds from the silent auction will also 

benefit the VCPA.  A complete listing of auction items will be run in a later Evening World article, and 

can also be found on our VCPA website and Facebook page. 
 
T-shirts will also be on sale for $12 at the event and feature a rendering of the Vandalia Chapel.  Various 

sizes will be available and proceeds benefit the VCPA. 

 

For updates on the event, visit the VCPA’s website at www.vandaliacpa.org/#savethedate.  Also, the 

group is encouraging folks to visit their Facebook page at www.facebook.com/vandaliacpa for updates 

on the event, as well as to share their personal memories of time spent at the Chapel and/or School 

House.   

 

Both the Chapel and School House have been important fixtures in Owen County for over 120 years.  The 

VCPA welcomes community support and involvement and hopes to see you on October 25
th

 for their 20-

year anniversary celebration. 
 


